
Bulletin 1 
 

UNDP has issued Procurement Notice UNDP/PN/16/2016 dated 16 May 2016 for International Consultant 
(Training Needs Assessment). The following provision of the Procurement Notice has been amended: 

 
Terms of Reference 

 
The terms of reference for the International Consultant has been revised. Please see the revised ToR 
attached. 

Extension of Deadline 
 

Proposal should be submitted at the following address: Procurement Unit, UNDP (Ref.: 
UNDP/PN/16/2016: International Consultant: Training Needs Assessment – Team Leader (SM), by email 
to procurement.np@undp.org no later than 1730 hours on 1 June 2016. 
 
Any request for clarification must be sent in writing, or by standard electronic communication to the email 
address: query.procurement.np@undp.org on or before 25 May 2016. Inquiries received after the above 
date and time shall not be entertained.  
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